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 Last week our social gathering was at the Sizzler in Tukwila.  Pretty nice place as I 
am sure you all know.  It has something for just about everyone food wise.  Once again, 
no one went away hungry. 
 This week we will be at Jimmy Mac's Roadhouse in Renton.  It's always a fun 
place and the steaks are wonderful.  If you don't mind peanut shells on the floor, then 
this is the place to go for great American food.  Come join us. 
 
 This past Saturday, Bill H, Todd and myself took a ride up to Chapter WA-E in 
Kenmore for breakfast.  Nice little gathering.  Wish some of you could have been with 
us. 

 
 

 On Sunday, Bill H, Todd and myself took a ride down to Olympia to visit with 
Chapter WA-I.  Their meetings are always pretty quick which leaves plenty of time for 
riding in the afternoon. 

 
 



  On Sunday, we will be riding to Anacortes for the annual Oyster Run.  The 
plan is for a 6:00am helmet time at the Kent McDonald's Restaurant on 84th and 212th. 
There will be an intermediate stop at Smokey Point I-5 North Bound Rest Stop at 7:00 
am to pick up additional riders.  Once in Anacortes, it will be breakfast time at the 
Calico Cupboard.  We will no doubt be in Anacortes for half of the day.  We usually 
don't leave until after the Cossacks Motorcycle Drill and Stunt team does their 
performance.   

 
 It has become kind of a tradition to stop at the Snow Goose produce on the way 
home for a taste of their wonderful ice cream in a waffle cone.  They stack it high. 

  
SOCIALS: 
The Sep socials are as follows: 
Sep 23 - Jimmy Mac’s Roadhouse, 225 SW 7th St, Renton, WA 98057 (425)227-6881 
Sep 30 - To Be Announced 

SOCIAL PICKS FOR THE YEAR 2015: 
January – Bill O.      July – Chris & Patty 

Don't forget, this coming Saturday is our Gathering.  There will be a 

Chapter Director changeover as well as all the support staff.  The 

District Director will be there to preside over the oath of office by the 

new officers.  We hope you can come out and support your new Chapter 

WA-A leadership. 



February – S.T. & Betty     August – Todd & Don @ the XXX Root Beer 
March – Tom & Jill      September – Sam & De 
April – Mike & Pen      October – Kenny & Ann 
May – Charlie & Ann      November – Les and Steph 
June –XXX Root Beer     December – Bill & Terrie 

WASHINGTON GWRRA CHAPTER GATHERINGS FOR SEPTEMBER: 
Sep 26 - WA-A (Seattle)    Sep 26 - WA-O (Port Orchard) 

WA DISTRICT  LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP 
 Guys, here is the scoop on the Leadership Workshop for this year. In lieu of the 
multi class workshop as in the past years they are going to narrow it down.  
 They are going to present what we knew as the OCP.  Everyone is invited and we 
would like to see as many as possible, especially those who are stepping up 
to a leadership position.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 Knowledge yields strength and stability for the chapter so all will benefit.  If you 
have any questions, please call Roy at; 253 862 0220 or E-Mail: 
rpwngdom@hotmail.com.  The date has been changed from Oct 10th to Nov 14th due 
to a scheduling conflict. 
 Place: Rainier Hills Christian Fellowship 
 Time: Classes start : 8:00 am 
 Cost: $5.00 per person.  This is to help cover the cost of the facility. 
The registration fee will be covered by the Chapter.  If you attend, you will need to fill 
out a Reimbursement Form to be insure you are compensated. 

UPCOMING EVENTS:   
Sep 26 - Chapter WA-A Gathering and Director Changeover 
Sep 27 - Anacortes Oyster Run - 6:00 AM helmet Time at Kent McDonald's, 212th St & 
84th St. 
Oct 24 - WA-Q Halloween Dance 
Oct 31 - Nov 1 - 2015 International Motorcycle Show - Portland, OR 
Nov 14 - WA District Leadership Workshop - Buckley WA 

CHAPTER STORES: 
 We now have a limited supply of shorter sized Windshield covers. See Gary to buy yours. 
$30.00 each. 
 New for the stores, we have a vendor that sells the GWRRA Rhinestone pins in clear or in 
colors.  They also make name badges.  Pretty much, if you have seen it on a vest or engraved on a 
motorcycle, we can get it for you from the Engraver.  Prices are reasonable.  The nametags are $7.95 
and the pins are between $7.95 and $9.95.  

 
They also make Chrome Knobbed Keys for your GL1800.   
If there is anything you need, email Gary and he will make arrangements. 
 

Gary - Chapter Stores jgbeard@comcast.net  
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Mike & Pen Briese 

WA-A Chapter Directors 


